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        Date:  May 17, 2017 

 

To:  Distribution List 

From: Jay Rowan,                                                                                           
Senior Environmental Scientist Supervisor-Hatcheries                  
North Central Region 

Subject: Planned release of brood year 2017 Chinook salmon fall run into the San 
Pablo Bay. 

  

On May 18th 2017, the Department of Fish and Wildlife will release approximately 
730,000 brood year 2017 fall run Chinook salmon from Feather River Hatchery, and on 
May 19th 2017, approximately 300,000 fall run Chinook salmon from the Feather River 
Hatchery Annex, into San Pablo Bay. This release will include 25% marked (adipose fin 
clip) and Coded Wire Tagged (CWT) fish (Table 1). For questions concerning this 
release, please contact Jay Rowan (916) 358-2883. 

Table 1 – Planned release summary of Feather River Hatchery Chinook salmon fall run. 

Date Location CWT Code  or 
mark 

Fish/lb. Fork length 
(mm) 

With CWT and 
Mark 

Total 
Fish 

5/18/17 90 San Pablo Blvd. 
Crockett 

06-09-76 

 

66 85 131,099 

 

524,660 

 

5/18/17 90 San Pablo Blvd. 
Crockett 

06-09-83 66 85 51,253 204,084 

5/19/16 90 San Pablo Blvd. 
Crockett 

06-09-35 

 

52 94 131,099 

 

121,218 

 

5/19/17 90 San Pablo Blvd. 
Crockett 

06-07-92 52 94 51,253 173,584 
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